
THANK YOU 

FINANCIAL NEWS (through 01/17/21) 

YTD Budget Requirements…..         $         59,423.10 

          ($19,807.70 weekly)  

YTD Budget Receipts……………        $          50,129.10 

Over/(Under) Budget……………       $        (9,294.00)  

Tithes & Offerings -  01/17/21…   $          11,787.00 

Arise & Build - 01/17/21…….         $          22,010.00 

FUND BALANCES  

Operating Fund Balance…………     $          10,396.36 

Arise & Build  (goal 2m)……………...    $    1,895,934.27 

HELP  
Philippians 3:15-21 

 
The Road to Thanksgiving involves helping others along  

in their journey.  
Specifically, helping each other out of the  

tourist trap.  
 

I.  Example we are to seek  
  -  Those who walk worthy of the gospel  
 
  -  Walk in the “after”…  

 
  -  Those whose pattern of life is consistently pressing on  

 
II.  Example we are to be – Citizens of Heaven  
Paul starts off with a Contrast- who we are NOT to be   

- Enemy of the Cross 
              -  End is destruction  
              -  Their god is their stomach 
              -  Glory is their shame 
              -  Minds on earthly things-  
WE, are to be… 

-  Citizens of heaven  
              - Those who live in the “after” (same as above)  
              - Those who live as tourists in this world 

- Dress 
- Dialect 
- Deeds   
True disciples are Citizens of Heaven… 

 We ought to look like it, talk like it, act like it. 
 

In this world, disciples of Christ ought to stand out!  
Be as recognizable as a tourist  

 
Paul then comes full circle back to 3:16: Let us keep living 
to the level we have attained -  STAND FIRM 4:1  
 
III.  Example of Helping others v. 2-3   

Our world needs to see  tourists leave this place.  
Looking like Christ 
Talking Like Christ 
Walking like Christ.  
 
May the world see us for who we truly are… 

   
   

Deacon Of The Week 
January 25 - January 31 

Dusty Hickerson & 
Charlie Bassett 

THE BRIDGE: YOUTH BIBLE STUDY  
Join us this afternoon as The Youth Bible Study & 
Worship at 4:00 pm, in DeCamp Hall. 
  
 
 

 
HPBC, 
Thank you so much for the prayers and the meal 
provided to our family during the days that fol-
lowed the passing of Jay’s mom.  We are thankful 
to be a part of a church family that takes care of 
each other like family.   
We love y’all so much, 
Jay & Cheri Rainer 
 
Highland Park Family, 
Thank you for your faithful support of Telford 
Prison Ministries.  It is so greatly appreciated!   
In December, we provided 3,000 candy bags and 
tracts for offenders.  We did a goodie table for 
officers/staff on December 23rd & 24th.  We  
provided 150 box lunches for officers working  
on Christmas Eve.  Thank you so much!! 
Blessings, 
Edna Walker, TPMI 

 

The Road to  

Thanksgiving...  

...involves helping others along. 
 

 

 

Philippians 3:15-21 

January 24, 2021  



 

 
 

We’re so glad to have you here worshiping with us!  
We would love to know more about you.  If you are  
willing, please help us out by filling out the form below  
and dropping it in the offering plate or simply hand  
it to one of the greeters as you exit.  
Thank you for joining us today! 

    
 

Date: _____/_____/_____ 
 

Mr.      Mrs.      Ms.      Dr.     
 

Name____________________________________ 
 

Address: __________________________________ 
 

City______________________________________ 
 

State___________________     Zip__________ 
 

Phone_________ - _________ - _______________ 
 

Email______________________________________ 
 

Please tell us about you.  Check the selections that 
best describe you. 
 

> I am a…   1st time Guest       Repeat Guest 
                    

> I am a guest who is…  
          Looking for a church home   
          Here for a special occasion 
          Other______________________________ 
 

>  I am a guest of_____________________________ 
 

 I am new in the community 
 I would like a personal visit from an HPBC member 
 I would like more information about HPBC 
 
 

 

 

WELCOME GUESTS... 

2401 Hazel Street  / Texarkana, TX  75503 /  903-792-6996   

office@hpbctexarkana.com /  www.hpbctexarkana.com 

Office hours:   Monday-Thursday  8 am - 5 pm  /  Friday  Closed 
 

Pastor: kevin@hpbctexarkana.com 

Music:  eric@hpbctexarkana.com 

Youth: office@hpbctexarkana.com 

Children: leah@hpbctexarkana.com 

Preschool: office@hpbctexarkana.com 

Receptionist: rose@hpbctexarkana.com 

Admin: valerie@hpbctexarkana.com 

Media: caleb@hpbctexarkana.com 

 

Order of Service 

Video Announcements 

 

Scripture Reading                                      Psalm 93:1 

 

Call to Worship                                               Majesty 
 

                                                            Great is the Lord 

 

Congregation                                                  Our God 
 

                                                           Because He Lives 
 

                                                           Goodness of God 

 

Message in Word 

 

Invitation                       Have Thine Own Way, Lord  

 

Closing                                                              Our God 

 

 
  Used by Permission CCLI #574133 

WAYS TO GIVE 
•Online @ hpbctexarkana.com/give  
•Mail - PO Box 369/Texarkana/TX/75504 
•Offering Plate after service 

CHURCH LIFE WELCOME TO 

Highland Park Baptist Church 

Kim 

SOUPER BOWL SUNDAY • FEBRUARY 7TH 
On Sunday, February 7th, or “Souper Bowl Sunday”,  
we will collect a pocket change offering at the  

conclusion of the morning worship service. Playing  

off the Super Bowl football game, we use the day to 
supplement our giving to Mission Texarkana. 

GUEST MESSAGE  
Dear guests, we hope you have found the WELCOME 
GUEST section to the right. At the conclusion of the 
worship service, we have deacons holding our offering 
plates at arms length for what we call our “drop off” 
offering. We desire to get to know you and would  
consider any information used for that purpose a 
wonderful gift. Our pastor will be standing out front at 
the conclusion of our services as well. If you so 
choose, he would love to greet you and have you give 
it directly to him.  We are honored you chose to be 
with us today.  
 

HEY KIDS & FAMILIES - FEBRUARY FAMILY FAITH 

KIT • AVAILABLE TODAY 
The faith kits have 4 weeks of devotions, crafts, games 
and snack ideas focusing on how we know Jesus loves 
us!   Pick one up today by seeing Mrs. Leah.  If you 
need one delivered, call the church office or Mrs. Leah 
@ 903-733-0321. 
 

CONSTRUCTION MISSION TRIP • 01/31 - 02/06 
Our construction mission team will be heading to 
Simpson, LA.  Please be in prayer for the team as they 
will be hanging sheetrock.  If you would like to partici-
pate, please contact David Spraggins @ 903-748-7277. 
 

HPBC TECH CREW NEEDS HELP 
We are needing projector and camera help.  Over half 
our church currently stays connected through our  
media. Would you be willing to help us – help them? 
Please contact Jeff White by phone, text or email. 
j.white.1029@hotmail.com or 903-244-4951 
 

SUNDAY SCHOOL  
Sunday, March 7th is the start date for the Explore  
the Bible Series’ next quarterly study. We are making 
the arrangements necessary to resume a limited  
in-person Bible study for those comfortable in the  
return.  Those details will be presented the first of 
February.  Please pray our area’s COVID numbers take 
the necessary downward turn so we may, as safely as 
possible, start the process of returning to fellowship 
and Bible study.  

NIGHT TO SHINE • FEBRUARY 12TH  
HELP NEEDED! 
This year, the annual Night to Shine prom event will  
be held virtually at our region’s group homes, care  
facilities, and in personal homes.  However, there are 
PROM BOXES with the crowns and other celebration 
items needing to be delivered on Feb. 12th. There will 
also be a special drive thru Night to Shine 2021 Photo 
Booth set up at the Texarkana Convention Center - AR, 
for those picking up their Prom Boxes. This year, we 
need volunteer teams of people to make deliveries on 
the 12th along with about 4-5 traffic volunteers for the 
convention center’s drive thru. Let’s work to make this 
virtual Night to Shine– Shine. Call the office to help.   

mailto:j.white.1029@hotmail.com

